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Comments: Dear Forest Service Management,

 

I am writing to voice my opposition to the open pit Stibnite Gold Mine. Idaho took a long time to recover habitat

lost to earlier gold mining operations that ravaged our waterways and habitat.  Assurances to the contrary, this

mining operation will be just as hazardous to our shared environment. Just as we are on the verge of either

restoring salmon runs to Idaho or on the verge of losing them forever, this project comes along and threatens the

environment from the other end of the water system. To act responsibly may cost some one a lot of money, but

to act irresponsibly by allowing this mining operation to proceed, will cost us all even more than money.


